Sample Reminder Letter to Staff

To: 
All Staff




Date: ________

From:   [Insert agency head name]
Subject:  Reminder Concerning No-Gifts Policy

As the holidays approach, I wanted to remind staff that our agency has a no gifts policy.  This means employees may not accept any kind of gift or gratuity from vendors, the public or others.  This includes any item or gesture of value to employees or their families, including food, beverages, gift certificates, the use of property or facilities, gift certificates, entertainment or logo items. This policy applies year-round, although I am writing now because the holiday season tends to bring out the spirit of generosity to a greater degree than during other times of the year.
Although such gestures are usually well-intended, it is vitally important to the public’s trust in our organization that the public know that we provide services and make purchasing decisions based on fair and objective criteria.  

Signs will be posted throughout the building to advise the public and vendors of our no-gifts policy.  If someone tries to present you with a gift, we recommend you express appreciation for the thought underlying the gift, but indicate that agency policy prevents you from accepting gifts.  If a gift arrives through the mail or other form of delivery, please either return it to the sender with the same sentiment expressed above or forward it to my office so that we may do the same.  Anonymous gifts will be donated to charity.
Please be aware that violation of this policy will subject an employee to disciplinary action, including termination from employment.

Thank you in advance for your assistance in implementing this policy and your efforts to promote public trust and confidence in our actions.
cc: Elected and Appointed Officials for the Agency

